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Practical Exams 2011

First session will be from 15th August to the 15th September.
Entries close 31st May.

Second session will be from the 1st to the 16th December, main 
centres only.  Other centres available on request to the office. 
Entries close 7th October.

Theory Exams 2011

There will be a procedural change to the system of providing 
theory papers to teachers. The exact theory paper that a  
student sits will not be available however a sample of a similar 
paper will be available on-line from mid May.

We are currently taking entries for May 2011 exams.  Entries can 
be processed online at:
http://www.nzmeb.org/Examinations/TheoryEntry

Second session theory exams 29th October.
Entries close 31st August.

Syllabus News:

There is a new format for printed syllabuses. Each instrumental  
Performance Syllabus is followed by the matching Pleasure  
Syllabus. They are separated on-line so that people can find 
them more easily.
The new look syllabuses have been printed for Performance  
Piano, Piano for Pleasure and Theory.  

Remember all Practical exams up to Grade 3 are $99
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These are available to all teachers. Please send an email to  
office@nzmeb.org  if you would like a copy. All our syllabuses 
are on-line and available to you at all times.

Preliminary Piano: 
We have had two Canons written for NZMEB by New Zealand 
composer Michael Williams. 
These are available as a free download from our website  
under the Syllabuses tab. http://www.nzmeb.org/download/
Syllabuses/Michael_Williams_Canons.pdf 
Entrants are permitted to bring these into the exam with them 
as they are copyright for use by NZMEB entrants.

New Examiners:

NZMEB is pleased to announce the addition of two new exam-
iners:  Richard Mapp, Piano and Debbie Rawson, Woodwind.

Beverley Holder
National  Administrator


